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From: Jonathan Streeter <jonathan.streeter@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 16, 2019 8:35 PM
To: City Clerk
Subject: Re: Alamed City Council File #: 2019-7234
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 To the City Clerk: 
 
As a long-term Californian and a new Alameda resident, I fully support the town hall on gun safety being 
proposed by Vice Mayor John Knox White and Councilmember Jim Oddie for October 14th. This discourse is 
needed in order to understand a way forward that seeks to bring an end to violence in a sensible and 
comprehensive manner. 
 
Jonathan Streeter 
2029 Otis Drive, #E 
Alameda, CA 94501 


